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Aaron Panko

From: ELISABETH UNDERWOOD <uboringwood@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 6:46 AM

To: Aaron Panko

Subject: Meyer Family Farm

Please save the Meyer Family Farm as a sanctuary for the residents of southeast Salem.  Dividing up open green spaces 

to create an overly expensive housing development that Salem’s houseless population cannot afford profits the 

developers only.  It does not create permanent jobs, affordable housing or the green spaces that Salem needs to remain 

a livable city. 

 

Thank you for considering this request. Please forward to appropriate parties.  

Elisabeth Underwood 

4377 Barrett St S. 

Salem, OR 97302 

 

Sent from my iPad 


